
 
From: Jan Chiaretto [mailto:JChiaretto@slsct.org]  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2013 10:46 AM 
To: PAI Rulemaking 
Subject: Comments on PAI rule-making 
 
The topic is vast and well covered .  What I have to add may or may not be new , but my concerns are 
simple to boil down: 
  

1. No new regulation, initiative or aspirational metric (ala the PQV) should involve anything costing an LSC 
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